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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul December 2, 2020 

Upcoming Events 
 

December 2~ First Reconciliation to-

night at 6:30pm 

December 3~ Picture Retake Day 

December 4~ Noon Dismissal/Faculty 

Meeting/ SPIRIT Day 

December 6~ Drive-Thru Visit with 

Santa 

December 8~ The Feast of the Im-

maculate Conception, this is a Holy 

Day of Obligation 

Dear St. Paul Families, 

     Please keep in your prayers our second graders.  

This evening is a special night for them as they 

make their First Reconciliation.   

 GENEROSITY is the virtue we are focusing on 

this month.  The feast of St. Nicholas is this Sunday. 

St. Nicholas was a Bishop who helped the needy. 

He taught us to be good, kind, and generous with-

out wanting to be thanked but wanting God to 

have the glory! 

God bless, 

Mrs. Kelly Kaimann  

 



Aftercare Notice 
There will be NO AFTERCARE on Friday, 

December 4. This is a 12:00 dismissal day as 

well. Please make arrangements for the noon 

pick up of  your children.    

Picture Retake Day is 

tomorrow, December 3.   

Please remember to  attach 
your old form to the new 

 

 
 
 
 

Reading Rocks at St. Paul School! 

A big THANK YOU to all of our sponsors of this 

years READ-A-THON!  By surpassing the school 

wide goal you received a surprise visit by Father 

Rockin’ Blessing and his Rockin’ Back up Band! 



If you have any extra time and would like to help out during lunch feel free to sign up at the following 

links: 

Recess Monitors: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021 

 Cafe Servers:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211 

Interested in Volunteering?  We would love to have you ! 

Please make sure you have  updated your Safe Environment 

Course. See page 7 for details! 

Thank you! 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211


COVID-19 Reminder 
 

IF ANYONE IN YOUR FAMILY 

HOUSEHOLD HAS SYMPTOMS 

AND/OR GETS TESTED FOR 

COVID, PLEASE KEEP YOUR 

CHILD(REN) HOME UNTIL YOU 

HAVE MORE INFORMATION. 

PLEASE CALL MRS. KAIMANN 

IF YOU ARE UNSURE ABOUT 

WHAT TO DO!  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  

SUPPORT!  










